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At a meeting held on 17/10/2018, the Board considered the report of the Senior 

Planning Inspector and the submissions and information on file.  The Board decided, 

generally in accordance with the Inspector’s recommendation, as follows: 

• The proposed 110kV substation is SID 

• The proposed peaking power plant is not SID. Application to be made to the 

planning authority (Meath County Council) in the first instance. 

 

The Board generally agreed with the reasoning set out in the Inspector’s report. 

 

In relation to the proposed list of statutory consultees, amendments as follows: omit 

Minister for Transport, and omit An Comhairle Ealaíon. 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 18/12/2018 

 Conall Boland   

 

 


